13 June, 2013

Tony Patrick Trigiani
President and CEO/Volunteer
Board of the NFNM Foundation
6 Vansco Road
Toronto, Ontario M8Z 5J4

Dear Tony,

Many thanks for the package containing your very kind letter and the update on the Never Forgotten National Memorial (and of course the nice box of chocolates!).

I am constantly impressed with the high quality of the materials which you and your team are producing in support of the project. The artwork in invariably superb, and the words carefully crafted to elicit interest in the project.

I simply want to confirm my personal pleasure in serving as a patron for this magnificent project, and I look forward to doing what I can to ensure its success. I know from personal experience that undertakings of this scope take time and patience, but it is gratifying to note that a solid plan is in place and steady progress is evident.

You personally, as the driving force behind the NFNM project, deserve great credit for your determination and organizational ability. These qualities, with the full support of your team, will ensure ultimate success.

Although I am about to turn eighty and therefore slowing down a bit, I stand ready to do my part in bringing the project to fruition.

Sincerely.

Paul